
Printed on: 01/11/2019 09:10:06

Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

31/10/2019  12:23:352019/4573/P OBJ Jane 

Pleydell-Bouverie

My husband and I object to this planning application since

1. There is no assurance regarding access to maintain the back of 25 Shelton Street above the roof

2. There is no guarantee that the sound-proofing of the roof will be adequate (we have bedrooms overlooking 

this courtyard). The quietness of this courtyard was the reason we bought the flat so this is deeply concerning.
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